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Sheuchan Nursery Newsletter                March 2023
Lighthouse Musicians 
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We are delighted to welcome Lighthouse Musicians back in to Nursery this week who will provide music sessions for all the children to participate in.

Yogi Kids
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Ashley from Yogi Kids will be back in Nursery for the next two Thursdays.  During the first session the children thoroughly enjoyed moving into yoga poses as they performed a story.  Please see our Sheuchan School Blog and the Yogi Kids Facebook page for some photographs.
Red Nose Day
We would like to support Red Nose Day this year on Friday 17th of March.  We would ask children to come to Nursery dressed up crazy/colourful for a small donation.  We will participate in some ‘crazy’ activities throughout the day.
Stay & Play
We would like to invite our families to our term 3 Easter Stay & Play session.  This will be an opportunity to spend some time with the children experiencing all their favorite places to play and explore in the Nursery.  This is also a good time for parent’s to come in and have a good look at our new Nursery environment and look at the changes and enhancements we have made recently.  Stay and Play forms will be displayed within the Nursery foyer, please pop your child’s name against the session that suits you best from the following: 
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Monday 20th March 10-11am

Tuesday 21st March 10-11am 
Wednesday 22nd March 10-11am
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We will limit numbers each session to ensure there is no overcrowding indoors.  If the above times do not suit, please speak to Miss Douglas who will be more than happy to accommodate you at another time. During your Stay & Play session we would like to welcome you all to have a look over your child’s Personal Learning Journey to view all the fantastic achievements they have made so far this year. 
Parental Development Group

Please look out for a form coming out to ask if you would like to join a parental group that would come together to give their input, ideas and opinions forward around developments within the Nursery.  A couple of parent’s have already suggested looking at how we can improve the Nursery Garden so this will be our first topic for discussion.  We very much welcome your input in to Nursery life and look forward to having this opportunity to increase your involvement.  We will also make sure there are hot drinks and biscuits on hand!
Easter Church Service
Our Pre-School children will join the end of term Church Service which will be held on Friday 31st of March at 9.30am.  The children will walk from Nursery to the Church with the main School.  The children will perform a song during the service.  All friends of Sheuchan School/Nursery welcome.
Easter Holidays
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Just a reminder that the Easter holidays begin on Monday the 3rd of April, with children returning to nursery on Monday 17th April.
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